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At Kingsnorth 
Church

April
2023

Don't miss out on the upcoming Confirmation Service on
April 23rd at 3:00pm at Kingsnorth Church! The Rt Revd
Rose Hudson-Wilkin, Bishop of Dover and the Bishop in

Canterbury, will be officiating. This is a fantastic opportunity
for year 6 students to consider being confirmed. Remember,
those wishing to be confirmed must have been baptized
and attend 3 preparation sessions on March 30th, April

17th, and April 20th from 3:30-4:15pm. Revd Adam Childs
from Kingsnorth Church will be leading the sessions at

school with a staff member. If you're interested, please fill out
the application form on our website at

www.ashfordtownparish.co.uk/ksconfirmation


